April 24, 2017

Amy Yeldell

ED
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety RECE‘V 1
0
1313 Sherman ST. Rm 215 APR 241 o
MA
oF RECLA
Denver CO 80203 DN"SA\\C\){?NG AND ShFETY

RE: Hertzog Pit Permit No. M-1981-276

This letter is to inform you on the current reclamation status. At this time we have reclaimed and
seeded the area referred to as 5.3 acre as shown in the map and are currently preparing the area
referred to as 4.7 acre for top soil and seeding. Which will leave an 14.3 acre of mining area. | request
that the maximum disturbance be 15 acres. Thank you very much if you have any questions please feel
free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Rusty Taylor

RNP Enterprises, Inc.

1135 CR 30 Craig, CO 81625
Office 970-824-5771

Cell 970-629-1717

Email rnpenterprises@yahoo.com

Fax 970-826-0489
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